
 

Increased Enforcement Effort During “Drive Sober or Get 

Pulled Over” Campaign 

 
HAMMOND (August 19, 2025)- Over the next few weeks, the Tangipahoa Parish Sheriff’s 

Office (TPSO) will be one of dozens of law enforcement agencies across the state participating 

in the Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over campaign which runs from August 15-September 1, 2025. 

This effort is coordinated and funded by a Louisiana Highway Safety Commission grant program 

in partnership with the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration. 

 

During the campaign, more deputies will be tasked specifically with conducting saturated patrols 

targeting impaired driving held in conjunction with the campaign. 

 

Sheriff Gerald Sticker asks Tangipahoa motorists to always prioritize safety and, please, 

designate a driver if you consume alcoholic beverages. 
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